
 

 

 

March 16, 2015 

Lauri Doyle 
 

 
 
Re:  FOIA Request received March 12, 2015 FOIA ID #15-11 
 
Subject:  1. Staffing report to include by classroom the # of IEPs/504s to teacher per class hour and 

qualified SpEd support staff assigned (coteaching model). 2. Most recent compliance 
report for Special Education. 

 
Dear Ms. Doyle: 

This letter will serve as Community Unit District 308’s response to your March 12, 2015, request 
under the Freedom of Information Act (5ILCS 140/1 et seq.), in which you asked for the above 
referenced information. SD 308 has no records responsive to your request in item number one. The 
most recent compliance report for special education is contained within the 2012-2013 Illinois Special 
Education Profile for Oswego CUSD 308. This report is available on the Illinois State Board of 
Education’s website. To access the report please follow the link below: 
http://webprod1.isbe.net/LEAProfile/SearchCriteria1.aspx type in Oswego CUSD 308 and select 
search. The information you have requested can be found on pages 7 & 8. 

 
To promote district transparency and assist others who may have a similar question, this responsive 
document will be posted online on the district’s website. To access it, go to www.sd308.org and select 
Our District > Freedom of Information Act Request > FOIA Request Responses, then select FOIA ID 
#15-11. 
 
Please let me know if you have additional questions. Thank you. 
 
 

 
Victoria R. D’Aleo 
Freedom of Information Officer 

 
 




